
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 20 83 
  

Fire Authority Exit Payments 
 

Query & Response: 
  
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide me with full 
answers to each of the following questions: 

1. Has your fire authority made any exit payments (also variously known as 
severance payments, redundancy payments and payoffs) to any individual, 
either within the local FRS or the authority itself, totalling more than £100,000 
in 2018-19, 2019-20 or the current financial year to November 1st? 

Our organisation can confirm that we did not make any exit payments in 
excess of £100,000 within the timescale outlined above. 

2. If so please provide details eg 1 chief fire officer, received £150,000 in October 
2020. 

N/A 

 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 12, November 2020 
   


